
Hi I’m Marny Marsh and I received my certificate in Project Management from the 
College of Business and Economics here at Fayetteville State University.  

Project Management is a lucrative field coupled with an MBA it’s a dynamic field. 

I really enjoyed my professor, Dr. Paul Richardson, he is a walking PMBOK. He 
brought us real world experience, coupled that with challenging us and acquiring 
of us to think outside the box and think of other possibilities that we could 
explore in the area of project management. And I’m looking forward to all of the 
possibilities that it brings. 

I am Marny Marsh class of 1992 and 2018 and I am proud to be. 


